Communication

- Each child has a kindy pocket where newsletters, invoices, and other notes go in. Please check your child's pocket frequently.
- Feedback is always welcome. Please place any feedback in the Fees Box or speak to the Director.
- The beginning and end of the day are busy times for all educators and children. If you wish to speak to an educator, please wait until they are free or make an appointment.
- Newsletters and our Community Learning document are emailed to families weekly.
- Follow our Facebook page to updates and reminders.